Magnaflux testing of M710 Bolt Heads.txt

From: Jiranek, Marlin R.

Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2000 9:41 AM

To: Keeney, Mike

Cc: Danner, Dale; Reesor, Phillip K.; Franz, Scott: Snedeker, Jim

Subject: Magnaflux testing of M/710 Bolt Heads - DANGER! DANGER
|

Did I get everyone's attention? I am glad you all are enthused to rea
d this e-mail.

There are no indications on any of the bolt heads and I marked the she
ets with the

guns to that effect. All 30 test gquns have been inspected. No proble
ms noted and

clear sailing anead. Have a nice day.

Marlin.

Marlin R. Jiransk, II
Research Engineer
Remington Arms Company, Inc.
Phone: (270) 763-7645
FAX: (270) 737-3576
E-mail: jiranekmr@etown.re
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